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Respected members, 
 
Please vote YES on bill H-5025 to ensure that the trapping and subsequent release of any unowned feral 
or free roaming cat for the purpose of spaying or neutering of the cat would not be considered 
abandonment. As an active "TNR" trapper of community cats, I would appreciate the protection this bill 
allows for as I work closely with animal control, rescues and residents throughout the state to help control 
the community cat population through spay/neuter and vaccination. 
 
Many thanks to Representatives Edwards, Bennett, Spears, O'Brien, Hull, Newberry, and Chippendale for 
bringing this legislation forward. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cathy Lanni 
 
23 Craigie Street  
North Providence RI 02911 
 


